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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 12:48 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Fwd: FPL

Please place in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kristine Davis <kamd715@aol.com> 
Date: August 30, 2016 at 12:14:39 PM EDT 
To: <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL 

We are in agreement with Mayor Barefoot's recommendations and efforts to have FPL as Indian 
River Shores utility provider.  

Sent from AOL Mobile Mail 
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